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Book Grant Vouchers can only be redeemed by the Treasury Bookshop and must only be used to purchase schoolbooks for the student to which it has been issued.  

NB:  We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the books you purchased last year on the Book Grant Scheme are the property of the school and should be returned at the end of their use to your child. i.e. at the end of first year if your child is no longer taking the subject or after the completion of the Junior Certificate or Leaving Certificate exams.  

FAILURE TO RETURN BOOKS TO THE SCHOOL IN GOOD CONDITION WILL DEEM YOU INELIGIBLE FOR RECEIPT OF THE BOOK GRANT IN FUTURE. 
Yours Sincerely

Rachel O’Connor
Principal
